DIVISION OF COMMUNITY HEALTH

August 20, 2019

Durham County Department of Public Health Attention: Marissa Mortiboy

Re: Payment for 2019 Community Survey Expenses for Durham County Health Assessement

Dear Ms. Mortiboy,

Please accept this letter as confirmation that DukeHealth is expecting an invoice from the Durham County Department of Public Health in the amount of \$2,000.00 (Two Thousand Dollars) to cover the costs of the 2019 Community Survey.

DukeHealth is proud to partner with the Durham County Department of Public Health and the Partnership for a Healthy Durham to conduct the Durham County Community Health Assessment.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Michelle J. Lyn, MBA, MHA Assistant Professor and Chief

Duke Division of Community Health, Department of Community and Family Medicine

Co-Director Duke Center for Community and Population Health Improvement

Lead, Community Health Initiatives and Strategy, Duke Population Health Management Office